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Message from the Guest Editors

Diffuse interest has been recently devoted to plasmonic
nanomaterials, supporting strong light-matter interaction
at the subwavelength scale due to excitation of surface
plasmon resonances at the metallic
(semiconductor)/dielectric interface.

This Special Issue is dedicated to advancements in
plasmonic nanomaterials, their nanofabrication, the
experimental and theoretical study of their peculiar
optoelectronic properties. These studies are crucial for a
deep understanding of the fundamental behavior of novel
plasmonic materials and necessary for implementing
innovative applications in optoelectronics, nanophotonics,
and sensing.

We kindly invite you to contribute your research articles to
this Special Issue. Articles based on experimental,
numerical, or theoretical results will be considered and
evaluated with a rigorous peer-review process.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

As the world of science becomes ever more specialized,
researchers may lose themselves in the deep forest of the
ever increasing number of subfields being created. This
open access journal Applied Sciences has been started to
link these subfields, so researchers can cut through the
forest and see the surrounding, or quite distant fields and
subfields to help develop his/her own research even further
with the aid of this multi-dimensional network.
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